Dear Chicago —~ Midway Police Dept

My husband and | arrived at Midway very late the evening of 8/17 (actually the early morning hours of
the 18™) and we inadvertently left one of our carry on bags in the airport. We did not discover our loss
until we arrived at our hotel. My husband went back to the airport in the wee hours of the morning to

try to find it, to no avail. He reported the foss to the police on site and to baggage claim.

At approximately 3:30 a.m on the 18" we again returned to the baggage claim area to see if it had been
found...no luck...approximately at 3:45 the police officer who we had reported the loss to called with
good news!! The bag had been found in the Food Court!!! That means it sat there from approx. 12:30
am to that time. Unbeknownst to all it contained many thousands of dollars of computer equipment
and sensitive documents! OMG. Nothing was missing and we were elated!!

The police officer was none other than Mr. Tyrone Askins! He was kind, diligent and very empathetic to
our circumstances. Bravo!!

We wanted to thank him and the other airport officers and security for ultimately finding our bag and
handing it over safely and in tact. Please accept the enclosed donation to be used for whatever purpose

you see fit.

Many thpnks, ]
W \yf\ g
Michae! and Brenda Hereth ﬁy

603 SE Walnut St

Hillsboro OR 97123
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